GREYMOUTH GAS

07 December 2012

John Bright

Adviser

Gas Industry Company Limited
PO Box 10 646

Wellington 6143

Dear John,

RE: Proposed Recommendation on the Gas (Processing Facilities Information
Disclosure) Rules 2008

Greymouth Gas New Zealand Limited, in conjunction with Greymouth Petroleum Limited,
(together “Greymouth”) are pleased to make a submission on the Proposed Recommendation
on the Gas (Processing Facilities Information Disclosure) Rules 2008 (the “paper”) submitted
by the Gas Industry Company Limited (“GIC”) to the industry on 26 November 2012.

Greymouth agrees with the GIC's proposed recommendation in the paper that regulated
access to gas processing facilities is not necessary.

Chris Boxall
Commercial Manager
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